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SOUTH CAROLINA . f

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS AND PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION {-,
ENGINEERING DISTRICT No. 3 ‘i
Box ss08 STATION D {

GREENVILLE. S.C. 29806 g

January 12, 1983 ,‘
t

Mr. Sam R, Putnam, Jr.

J. E. Sirrine Company

P. 0. Box 5456

Greenville, South Carolina 29606

Dear Mr., Putnam:

Your proposal has been reviewed for the Rolling Creen Village project
to be located off Road S-564 (Garlington Road) in Greeaville County.

It is not felt that any significant traffic problems will be created
by the development's access onto Road S-564 1f it is constructed at
the location indicated to District Traffic Engineer Gary Thompson
during your meeting with him on January 11, 1983,

Yours very truly,

PL L i

P. E. Bradh
District Engineer
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